
PINE BLUFF SCHOOL DISTRICT 

Arkansas Public School Choice Act 

The Pine Bluff School District welcomes parents who would like to enroll their 

children for the 2019-2020 academic year.  The “Arkansas Public School Choice Act

of 2015” allows parents of students residing outside the Pine Bluff School District to enroll 

their children in Pine Bluff School District Schools.  Parents have until May 1 to apply for the 

right to enroll this fall under the Arkansas Public School Choice Act.   

Transfers into the Pine Bluff School District shall be granted on a nondiscriminatory 

basis without regard to the race of the student.  Students who have been accepted (into the 

Pine Bluff School District) and enrolled in previous years do not have to apply again.  

Approved transfers remain valid for as long as the student attends Pine Bluff School District 

schools.  

Applications are available at the Pine Bluff School District Administrative Center 

at 512 South Pine Street, Pine Bluff.  The completed application must be delivered or 

postmarked to the Superintendent no later than May 1, 2019 for your child(ren) to be able 

to enroll in August.  Students are eligible to enroll in grade appropriate schools.   

We are proud to announce the Pine Bluff School District is a 21st Century 

Google District featuring outstanding academic programs at our schools.   

o Elementary Schools (Kindergarten through 5th Grades)
 Broadmoor Elementary
 Thirty-fourth Avenue Elementary
 Southwood Elementary

o Jack Robey Junior High School (6th to 8th Grades):  an AVID (Advancement Via Individual

Determination) and Project Lead the Way school

o Pine Bluff High School (9th through 12th Grades)

 Ninth (9th) Grade Academy - an AVID and Project Lead the Way Academy

THE PBSD WILL NOT RECEIVE APPLICATIONS AFTER Wednesday, May 1, 2019 
FOR THE 2019-20 SCHOOL YEAR

For additional information   ~    www.pinebluffschools.org    ~    870-543-4200 




